From: <u>Miriam Joseph Mikol</u>

To: LocalPlan

Subject: Comments and inaccuracies in the Enfield Proposed Local Plan

Date: 12 September 2021 18:22:03

Dear Sir and Madame,

I write on behalf of the trustees of the charity, the Sisters of the Holy Family of Nazareth - Good Shepherd Province, registered charity 234201.

We are landowners of property listed in the proposed plan and only recently were made aware of the plan by a third party.

Holy Family Convent 52 London Road, Enfield, Middlesex EN2 6EN

Email: smjm@csfn.uk Phone: 020 8363 4483